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“~ PROJECT UPDATE

DECEMBER 2016

1-94 EASTBOUND TRAFFIC SWITCH

As part of the Zoo Interchange project, the 1-94 East lanes, between WIS 100 and 92nd
Street, will be shifted north onto the newly constructed pavement Thursday, December 22.
Along with this traffic switch, traffic traveling on 1-94 East will no longer be able to exit at
84th Street. This exit ramp will only be accessible from 1-41/894 North until Summer 2018.
To get around this closure you should exit 1-94 East at the WIS 100 exit ramp or the 70th
Street exit ramp.

Please note that your GPS may not yet be up to date with the new freeway design, so watch
directional signage closely.

*All work is weather dependent and subject to change
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[-94 Eastbound exit ramp
to 84th Street accessible
from 1-41/894 North ONLY
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*Map not to scale
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